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Toronto July 17, 1924.

Sir Arthur W. Currie,

McGill University,

Montreal, Quebec.

Dear Sir Arthur:

On my return from several weeks' absence,

In Western Canada, I find your letter of June 24th, In 

regard to the Robert Bruce Fund, and the account of Dr.Ham­

ilton Cassels for advising the Rev. Dr. V/. J. Clark.

I note your view that you are unable to advise the Royal 

Trust Company to pay this account. As Dr. Clark was acting 

In this matter as a Trustee of the Robert Bruce Fund It will 

be necessary for me to refer your letter to hlm. I regret 

that some time will probably elapse before he will oe able 

to take the matter up, as he Is at present In England and will

not return until September.
Thanking you for the consideration which you

have given, I am
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Very sincerely yours,


